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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

I received a letter this week announcing the Charleston Area Hamfest.  The

Hamfest will be held on March 18th.  It will be at a new location.  The new

location will be at the Beni Kedem Temple, 100 Quarrier Street, in Charleston.

They say it has easy access off of Interstates I-64 and I-77.  The grand prize

will be a Yaesu FT-710 Aess HF Rig.  Admission to the Hamfest will be $10 and

extra tickets for more chances to win the grand prize are $2.  For more

information on the Hamfest E-Mail: n8tmw@arrl.net or check out: w8gk.org

I need to stop by the Wood Court House this coming week and reserve the Wood

County 4-H Camp building for the Parkersburg/Wood County Hamfest that will be

held on October 14th.  The Hamfest will be at the same location as in the past,

on Butcher Bend Road in Mineral Wells.  Mineral Wells is Exit 170 off of I-77,

south of Parkersburg.

Not much else to report this week.  The weather hasn't allowed us to do much

outside work on any of the DAREN Packet Radio stations, or on the Amateur Radio

Emergency Data Network (AREDN) HSMM (High Speed MultiMedia) project.  I am

putting together some coaxial antennas for a GMRS (General Mobile Radio Service)

UHF repeater that was damaged in the wind storm back in June of last year.

No one in our area has stepped forward wanting to take charge of operating in

the Winter Field Day event that will be held this coming weekend.

There were 36 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  My son Kevin,

KC8OXY, needs only one more check-in to make 1150, and Maurice Brown II (R-2),

needs only one more check-in to make 200.
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